
  

January 9, 2024 

 

 

Dear Chamber Member: 

 

The 2023 Citizen of the Year event is fast approaching. We are looking forward to this 

year’s event with great anticipation and appreciate your willingness to participate in this 

annual occasion that honors Caro’s finest citizens. The Chamber dinner will be held on 

Saturday, April 13, 2024. 

The Caro Chamber of Commerce is inviting members to sponsor a centerpiece. The 

centerpiece is a way to creatively highlight your business. There are no specific dimensions 

or stipulations in place, the seating will be round tables to accommodate 8 individuals at 

each table. Be artistic and imaginative as you would like. Some suggestions are gift 

certificates or promotional items related to your business. Please call, text, or e-mail the 

office if you would like to sponsor a centerpiece by March 1, 2024. Raffle tickets for the 

unique & artistic centerpieces will be sold at the door and drawn before the end of the 

evening. 

 

Please feel free to contact one of the local florists, such as Lasting Impressions 989-673-

3323 and County Carriage Floral 989-673-7673 for your arrangement. You are free to 

utilize another florist if you choose. We request that the arrangements be at the K of C 

Hall by noon on April 13, 2024.  

 

Tickets for the event are available at the Chamber Office, Tuesday - Thursday, 8:30 a.m. 

– 5:00 p.m., starting on Feb 16, 2024. 

 

Once again, thank you for your participation in this annual event and we hope to see you 

at the dinner on April 13, 2024 at the Caro Knights of Columbus Hall. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Kim Stevenson,  

Chamber Manager 

Caro Chamber of Commerce 

429 N. State Street 

Caro, MI 48723 

PH: 989-673-5211 

CaroChamber101@gmail.com 


